
 

 

HURRICANE IDALIA 
 In preparation for Hurricane Idalia, on August 28, 
2023, Governor Cooper declared a Statewide State 
of Emergency Executive Order No. 284. Trillium 
encourages providers to review Governor Cooper’s 
Executive order and continue to monitor the 
weather.  

Hurricanes require planning for the time periods before, during, and after any storm.  Refer to the 
ReadyNC.gov website for disaster resources and information you need to plan, prepare and stay 
informed. You can find current weather alerts, evacuation orders, shelters and power outage 
information on their website. To learn more visit the website ReadyNC.gov.  

Please remember to inform Trillium of any service provision or operational changes as a result of 
a hurricane by notifying Network Services:  NetworkServicesSupport@TrilliumNC.org . Our goal 
is to stay up to date about changes to service provision and to assist with continuing to best serve 
members. 

Trillium Health Resources is focused on preparing members and providers for hurricane season. 
Disasters can happen anytime, but proactive measures can help reduce their impact. Providers 
are encouraged to refer to their Disaster Plans to ensure safety of staff and Members.  

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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